
 

 
 
 
 
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND  
INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

ISSUED:  SEPTEMBER 24, 2024 
 

To 
 

LOI NO. 20-2024 
 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST (LOIs) FOR GENERAL ENGINEERING 
SERVICES 

PROJECT NOS. 99-25-01(02) 
 

ISSUED: SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 
 

LETTERS OF INTEREST DUE DATE: 5:00 P.M. (Eastern) OCTOBER 7, 2024 
 

ATTENTION OF RESPONDENTS IS DIRECTED TO: 
 

REVISED NOTICE (Copy Attached) 
 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 2:00 PM ON SEPTEMBER 24, 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Issued by the Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission through Aimee W. Lane, Esq., Director of 
Contracts Administration 
 
 

 
____________________________             SEPTEMBER 24, 2024 
Aimee W. Lane, Esq.,    Date     
Director of Contracts Administration   
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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 2:00 P.M. ON SEPTEMBER 24, 2024: 
 
 
Q#1 The Cover letter states the Commission has issued a request to select qualified consultants 

for Contract Administration and Inspection Services on Various Turnpike project, but, the 
request is titled General Engineering Services, and the Scope lists general services such as 
Engineering/Architectural Design, Schedule Review, Plan Review Traffic Studies…  No 
Contract Administration and Inspection. 

 
I would like to verify that the Commission does not anticipate using this request to select 2 
firms for Contract Administration and Inspection services on a “99-45-01(2)” resurfacing 
project. 

 
A#1 The Request for Letters of Interest is for General Engineering Services only.  The Notice has 

been revised and a copy is included with this Addendum. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 



 
 

 
 
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND 
INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

682 Prospect Street 
Berea, OH  44017 

(440) 234-2081 
 

LOI NO. 20-2024 
 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST FOR  
GENERAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR 

PROJECT NOS. 99-25-01(02) 
 

ISSUED: SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 
 
The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for 
Letters of Interest to select qualified consultant(s) for general engineering services for various 
Turnpike projects. 
 
Any inquiries or requests for copies of the Request for Letters of Interest must be submitted to 
purchasing@ohioturnpike.org before 5:00 P.M. on September 30, 2024. 
 
Letters of Interest must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) on October 7, 2024, in softcopy 
format only to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org. 
 
  OHIO TURNPIKE AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
 
 
D.R.  9(23) & 9(30)2024 
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